PG13.6.20

Planning and Growth Management Committee

From: Roger Brook

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 11:36 PM

To: Planning and Growth Management Committee
Subject: RE: PG 13.6 June 15 item

June 14th, 2015
Nancy Martins,
P&GM Committee, City Hall

RE: PG 13.6 June 15, 2016 item

Walk Toronto does not support the amendments to the City's Sign By-law to permit new billboards, particularly
electronic ones, which add visual pollution and distract drivers.

Thank you,
Roger Brook,
member at Walk Toronto





